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This presentation showcases humanity’s search for intelligent life on other worlds.   After a 

tour of the lovely Ohio night sky; we will explore celestial objects that may harbor life 

millions to trillions of miles away. We will then describe ongoing attempts to communicate 

with whomever may be listening and the huge, difficult, worldwide effort to find the needle of 

an intelligent message within the haystack of cosmic radio noise. 
 

 

This hour-long show is free and open to the public, but it is not recommended for children 

under age six. Because seating capacity is limited, we recommend making reservations by 

calling (330) 672-7009. Reservations will be accepted beginning April  10, 2017.  Persons 

having special needs are requested to call in advance of the desired presentation night, so that 

accommodations can be arranged.  You may leave a message with your name and seats needed 

and contact info for confirmation.  
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